“On January 16, 2009, the FDIC retained Perella Weinberg Partners LP to provide
financial advisory services to the FDIC for a period of up to two years. This contract
provides that Perella Weinberg Partners LP will receive monthly financial advisory fees,
with limited reimbursement of expenses, provided Perella Weinberg Partners LP may not
receive compensation in excess of $9,120,000 over a two-year period.”



